
 
 

Hello everyone and welcome back from the Easter holidays! 
 
Alumni – Future First  
Over the past year we have been working with Future First to build a secure online alumni 
portal.  Now is the ideal time of year to help students to sign up.  Please find attached a 
short presentation explaining what the portal is, why students may wish to join and how to 
sign up.  Students can sign up online or if more convenient they can complete the attached 
form.  Staff can then pass completed forms back to the Careers Team for inputting.  
 
UCAS Apply 2020 
The UCAS Adviser portal has changed for 2020 so we have been busy building the new site 
ready for it to go live in May.  Don’t worry though, we have also created resources and 
supporting materials to help staff with this. Members of the Careers Team can also be 
booked to come and support staff in team meetings by completing this short booking form  
https://forms.gle/MuVHoahzUb4WzgmE8.  
 
There will also be a new set of tutorials for Level 3 Year 1 students coming soon, and a set 
for Access to HE students ready for September. 
 
Don’t forget students can still apply to UCAS Apply 2019 and directly to Sheffield College for 
HE places until June!  
 
Enrichment  
Don’t forget to record all of the great enrichment activities you are doing with students in 
promonitor – it’s really helping towards the college achieving the 8 Gatsby Benchmarks:  
https://www.careersandenterprise.co.uk/schools-colleges/understand-gatsby-benchmarks  
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Events & Opportunities  
SAVE THE DATE 
Friday 21st June The UCAS Exhibition is coming to Sheffield FlyDSA Arena. The HeppSY+ HE  
Engagement assistants will be organising a trip so please do get in contact if you would like 
to take your students with us.  You can of course run a trip to this event within your faculty. 
This is a great way of contributing to your faculty meeting Gatsby Benchmark 7 (encounters 
with further and higher education). 

 

Thursday 18th April 10.30am -2pm 
Experience Law at Nottingham Trent University – sign up to reserve a place 
www.ntu.ac.uk/experiencelaw  
 
July/August placements with the Nuffield Research Placements Scheme – aimed at Y12 
students on A-Level or BTEC programmes in science, technology, engineering or 
maths.  Students will apply their scientific knowledge and skills to a real-world project 
https://www.nuffieldresearchplacements.org/  

 

In the meantime… 
Don’t forget you can contact the Careers Advice Team at any time via: 
T: 0114 260 2600 
E: CEIAG@sheffcol.ac.uk 
 
You can also follow us on Twitter @SheffcolCareers 
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